
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 18, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In the continued effort to keep our students, staff, and community safe, we will again have a changed format 
for how Parent-Teacher conferences will be run this Spring.  Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled for 
the week of Tuesday, April 6th through Friday, April 9th.  We are trying to keep the number of visitors in the 
building to a minimum, so we will be conducting conferences this year virtually or by phone.  Parents will have 
until April 1, 2021 to send a message to teachers. Please copy and paste the link below (you can also find the 
link on the school website by using the “District” dropdown menu on the top of the screen, then click 
“COVID-19”) to let a teacher know that they should reach out and schedule a time with you. 
https://www.marathon.k12.wi.us/district/COVID19/Spring%20MHS%20Teachers.pdf  
 
After you click the link, you will be directed to a website that you can register with any high school teacher. The 
teacher will then contact you to schedule the date, time, and type of conference you wish, virtual or phone. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 715-443-2226 x-4106 or by email at 
dberanek@marathon.k12.wi.us​. 
 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
 
 
Dave Beranek, Ed.S. 
Principal, Marathon High School 
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